

MODULE 1: TENSES

LESSON 16: FUTURE SIMPLE & FUTURE BE GOING TO

Full Name: Class: Date:

Task 1: Choose and complete. Use **will**.

ask	be	take	get	live	not tell	open	phone	find	have
-----	----	------	-----	------	-------------	------	-------	------	------

- A: I've got a terrible headache! B: I _____ you some aspirin.
- A: Have you phoned Peter yet?
B: Oh no! I forgot! I _____ him now.
- Don't worry. I _____ very careful with your camera.
- A: Can Dave help us? B: I don't know. I _____ him.
- A: It's very hot in here. B: I _____ the window.
- A: Please don't tell Judy about this. She will be very angry.
B: I _____ anybody. Don't worry.
- I'm sure we _____ your bag soon. Where did you last see it?
- Everything on the menu looks delicious! I _____ chicken, please.
- I _____ you to the bus station, if you like.
- One day, people _____ on Mars in special buildings.

Task 2: Complete the table with the correct form of "BE" with **positive** and **negative** forms.

0. Max	is / isn't	going to	do the chores.
1. I	_____ / _____	going to	wear jeans.
2. You	_____ / _____	going to	do your homework.
3. He	_____ / _____	going to	text his friends.
4. She	_____ / _____	going to	clean her room.
5. It	_____ / _____	going to	rain.
6. We	_____ / _____	going to	be late.
7. They	_____ / _____	going to	watch movies.

Now make **questions** for number **1 – 4 – 7**

0. Is Max going to do the chores?

- _____
- _____
- _____

Task 3: Rewrite each sentence or question with **be going to**.

0. Joe plans to buy a new computer next year.

Joe is going to buy a new computer next year. ~~Joe is going to plan to buy a new computer next year.~~

1. Do you plan to work hard this year?

2. I don't intend to get a new car.

3. The forecast for tomorrow is rain.

4. Do Mike and Pat plan to make sandwiches for the party?

5. I think it's about to snow.

Task 4: Match the letters to the sentences.

a	b	c	d	e
belief about the future	offer or promise	plan or intention	prediction based on evidence	decision at the time of speaking

1. I'm sure you **will win** at the next match.

2. I **am going to talk** to my teacher tomorrow.

3. I **will help** you do the chores if you like.

4. We **are going to run out** of rice. The box is almost empty.

5. Oh, I forgot to buy butter. - OK, I **will run** back to the market.

Task 5: Fill in the blanks with the words into brackets using **will** or **be going to**.

1. A: There isn't any milk left in the fridge.

B: I know. I _____ (do) the shopping this afternoon.

2. A: There isn't any milk left in the fridge.

B: Oh sorry, I _____ (give) you some juice instead.

3. Look at the clouds, it _____ (rain). You should take an umbrella.

4. Rick and Mark _____ (start) going to the gym twice a week.

5. I'm sure you _____ (look) beautiful in that dress.

6. I have bought two tickets. My wife and I _____ (see) a movie tonight.

7. A: I _____ (move) next week. I have just found a place.

B: I _____ (come) and help you pack.

8. I _____ (be) there at four o'clock, I promise.
9. Mary thinks Peter _____ (get) the job.
10. Perhaps she _____ (not / be) able to come tomorrow.
11. In my opinion, she _____ (fail) the exam.
12. According to the weather forecast, it _____ (not / rain) this weekend.
13. A: Why are you buying that spade?
B: I _____ (plant) some trees in my garden at the back of the house.
14. I'm hungry. I _____ (have) something to eat.
15. A: I've got a terrible headache.
B: Have you? Wait here and I _____ (get) an aspirin for you.
16. A: I've decided to re-paint this room.
B: Oh, have you? What color _____ (you / use) to paint it?
17. A: Look! There's smoke coming out of that house. It's on fire!
B: Oh My God! I _____ (call) the fire-brigade immediately.
18. A: I can't work out how to use this camera.
B: It's quite easy. I _____ (show) you.
19. A: What would you like to drink, tea or coffee?
B: I _____ (have) tea, please.
20. A: Has George decided on what to do when he leaves school?
B: Oh yes. Everything is planned. He _____ (travel) for a few weeks
and then he _____ (start) a computer programming course.

Task 6: Circle the correct answers.

1. It _____ hot this summer, I guess.
A. will be B. will been C. will not to be D. will be to
2. Look out! He _____ that glass.
A. broke B. will broke C. is going to break D. is going to broke
3. Who wants to come with me to the movie tonight? - Oh that sounds fun. I _____ with you.
A. will come B. am going to come C. is going to come D. won't come
4. Did you call Marshall? - Yes. But he didn't answer, I _____ him back later
A. call B. going to call C. am going to call D. will going to call
5. A: Which size do you want? Medium or large? - B: I _____ large.
A. am having B. am going to have C. have D. will have

6. I am not feeling well. I _____ now.
 A. will faint B. won't faint C. am going to faint D. am not going to faint
7. Wait. I _____ the door for you.
 A. open B. will open C. am going to open D. will to open
8. I'm sure you _____ the film.
 A. will enjoy B. will enjoying C. are going to enjoy D. won't to enjoy
9. We _____ to the beach this weekend.
 A. are going B. go C. going D. will go
10. Be careful! You _____.
 A. falling B. going to fall C. are going to fell D. are going to fall

Task 6: Put the words in the correct order to make sentences.

1. are / going / to / what / do / this / weekend / you / ? /

→ _____

2. visit / to / my / I / going / friends / am / . /

→ _____

3. won't / I / do / again / that / . /

→ _____

4. artist / I will / a / famous / become / . /

→ _____

5. get / phone / there / we / we / when / will / you / . /

→ _____

Task 8: Complete the following dialogues with the correct form of verbs.

1. Mark: What are you doing with those scissors?

Beth: I (cut) _____ that picture of the ocean out of the travel magazine.

Mark: What (you, do) _____ with it?

Beth: I (paint) _____ a watercolor of the ocean for my art class, and I thought I could use this photograph as a model.

2. Gina: Where are you going?

Ted: I (go) _____ to the store to pick up some groceries.

Gina: What (you, get) _____?

Ted: I (buy) _____ some milk, some bread and some coffee.

3. Mark: (you, help) _____ me, Sam?

Sam: Sure, what do you want me to do?

Mark: I (change) _____ the broken light bulb in the lamp above the dining room table. I need someone to hold the ladder for me while I am up there.

Sam: No problem, I (hold) _____ it for you.

4. John: Wow, it's freezing out there.

Jane: I (make) _____ some coffee to warm us up. Do you want a piece of pie as well?

John: Coffee sounds great! But I (have) _____ dinner with some friends later, so I'd better skip the pie.

Jane: I (go) _____ to dinner tonight too, but I'm having a piece of pie anyway.

5. Susan: We (go) _____ camping this weekend. Would you like to come along?

Sam: That sounds great, but I don't have a sleeping bag.

Susan: No problem. I (lend) _____ you one. My family has tons of camping gear.

6. Barbara: I (buy) _____ a new car this weekend, but I'm a little worried because I don't really know much about cars. I'm afraid the salesman

(try) _____ to take advantage of me when he sees how little I know.

Dave: I used to work for a mechanic in high school and I know a lot about cars. I

(go) _____ with you.

Task 9. Word formation. Use the correct form of the word.

- | | |
|---|---------------|
| 1. Have you found a _____ to that math problem? | solve |
| 2. Natural sources cannot provide enough energy to support this _____ world. | crowd |
| 3. Of all the _____ in the world, which one do you like best? | invent |
| 4. Playing outside is _____ than staying inside. | health |
| 5. There will be a _____ in this square. | meet |
| 6. The garden is _____ with trees and flowers. | beauty |
| 7. They enjoy the _____ atmosphere here. | peace |
| 8. The _____ will judge you on your quality and performance | exam |
| 9. Don't be such so _____ When are you going to start behaving like an adult? | child |
| 10. He saw her in the crowd but suddenly she _____ | appear |

Task 10: Read the passage and answer the questions.

The Academy Awards, commonly known as The Oscars, are the most famous film awards in the world. They have been held since 1929. They are called The Oscars after the golden statuette awarded to the winners.

The Oscar statuette is officially called the Academy Award of Merit. It is 13½ inches high and weighs 8½ pounds. The Oscar statuette was designed by Cedric Gibbons and sculpted by George Stanley. It is a knight holding a crusader's sword, standing on a reel of film. The first Oscar was given to Emil Jannings on May 16, 1929.

The most important Oscar is the 'Best Picture' prize, which is given to the best film. Two other important awards are 'Best Actor' and 'Best Actress' in a leading role. There are lots of other prizes too, such as 'Best Director', 'Best Supporting Actor' and 'Best Supporting Actress', 'Best Costume Design', 'Best Film Editing', etc.

1. When were the Oscars first organised?

2. What are the awards named after?

3. Who is Cedric Gibbons?

4. Who received the first Oscar statuette?

5. What is the Best Picture prize?

International Phonetic Alphabet (IPA)**Task 11: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.**

- | | | | | |
|---|---------------------|---------------------|--------------------|--------------------|
| 1 | A. away | B. holiday | C. may | D. share |
| 2 | A. cook <u>ed</u> | B. arriv <u>ed</u> | C. stopp <u>ed</u> | D. watch <u>ed</u> |
| 3 | A. h <u>o</u> me | B. ph <u>o</u> ne | C. als <u>o</u> | D. c <u>o</u> me |
| 4 | A. watch <u>e</u> s | B. box <u>e</u> s | C. bus <u>e</u> s | D. hat <u>s</u> |
| 5 | A. <u>ch</u> air | B. <u>ch</u> emist | C. <u>ch</u> ild | D. <u>ch</u> eat |
| 6 | A. thi <u>n</u> k | B. pi <u>c</u> ture | C. fi <u>l</u> m | D. li <u>gh</u> t |
| 7 | A. book <u>s</u> | B. hat <u>s</u> | C. map <u>s</u> | D. egg <u>s</u> |